NEWCASTLE DIOCESE MOTHERS’ UNION COUNCIL METING

TREASURER’S REPORT for September 2017
Bank balances as at the end of August are

Community Account at
 £19,060 
Business Savings Account
£10,756

CBF Deposit Fund

£ 9,731

TOTAL



£39, 547

Designated Fund

We have used all of the 2017 Moulton Trust and Lady Elizabeth Grey grants, as well as spending a further £5,100 on AFIA holidays. This leaves £946 of the Lady Grey Charity donation carried forward from last year to spend.  
It was agreed that £1,000 be put aside for Grenfell Tower victims and as yet this has not been spent.  Also we discussed the fact last year (when we donated £5000 to MSH) that we have too much money in reserves and would look at whether we should donate some again this year.
So far this year a total £5,224 has been raised by Branch Members and a cheque has been sent to Mary Sumner House to be used for Overseas (£2797), Literacy £632), Relief (£1242), Make a Mothers’ Day (£308), Summer of Hope (£133) and Worldwide (£112), which will leave us with a balance of around £14,000 in the Community Account, which is a similar position to the beginning of the year.
